ﬁ Outlook

FW: Corridor Proposed Future Land-use

From Matt Wendling <Mwendling@warrencountyva.gov>
Date Mon 12/30/2024 12:12 PM
To Chase Lenz <clenz@warrencountyva.gov>

[I]J 2 attachments (7 MB)
4.5_PropFutureLandUse.pdf; 4.6_PropFLUCorridor.pdf;

FOIA Request #24-342 — Planning Dept. E-Mall

Matt Wendling, CFM

Planning Director/County Floodplain Manager
County of Warren Planning and Zoning Dept.
220 N. Commerce Ave. Suite 400

Front Royal, VA 22630

(540)-636-3354 Ext. 325

From: Matt Wendling

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 2:16 PM

To: 'Doug Stanley' <dstanley@co.prince-edward.va.us>
Subject: Corridor Proposed Future Land-use

Updated proposed FLU maps.

Matt Wendling, CFM

Planning Director/County Floodplain Manager
County of Warren Planning and Zoning Dept.
220 N. Commerce Ave. Suite 400

Front Royal, VA 22630

(540)-636-3354 Ext. 325

This message was sent from a verified Warren County account.



